4/19/15 CYFA Minutes

Rick Wagner

Sean Gothier

Greg Ehrich
Michelle Schlipp/Bruley
Jeremy Dickman
Chris Clauson

Jared Sampson
Reed Hiltner

Mike McCortney
Jason Pietraszewski
Chad Whiting
Traelynn Pirner
Candace Clark

Old business:

None

New Business:

Received check from Polar Plunge in February 2015.

Mike updated on weigh ins at high school on July 9t and 13t from 4-8 p.m.
Registration is open online on May 1st, 2015.

Candace updated on Gambling. Seeking more opportunities for business in the area
for pull tabs.

We will be participating in the Centerville and Blue Heron parades again this
summer.

Greg gave an update on the lights. Greg will go forward with paperwork for the
lights.

Discussed participating in back to football night at the high school.

Sean talked about Minnesota Football Honors on May 3, 2015. Greg made a motion
to sponsor this event for $450. Traelynn seconded. All in favor. Aye.

Sean discussed talking with other communities about flag football.

Sean informed us that Eden Prairie football has extra equipment if communities are
interested.



Sean talked about applying for the USA Football grant again this year. Decided we
have enough equipment at this time.

Flyers will go out in the Friday folders May 1st, 2015.
Mike discussed scholarship form.

Mike made a motion that Board Members, coaches and team parents satisfy their
volunteer hours requirement. All in favor. Aye.

Discussed having jersey numbers picked at weigh ins. This will be a first come first
serve basis. All in favor. Aye.

Candace will create a form for weigh ins night: jersey size and number, volunteer fee
and weigh in.

Next meeting scheduled for Sunday, May 17, 7:00 p.m. at Legion.



